
 

  
  
 
 

 
Department of Environment  
PO Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 2C6 

 
 

May 1, 2020 

 

Yukon Fish and Wildlife Management Board  
Box 31104,  
Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 5P7 
 
Re: Adaptive Management Provisions in effect for the 2020/21 hunting season  

 

Dear Co-Chairs Burdek and Taylor,  

I am writing to follow up on the Departments briefing to the Board in February that 
outlined the adaptive provisions intended to be in place for the 2020 harvest season.     

The attached determinations and summary detail the measures that are in effect for this 
year and will remain until varied through a subsequent adaptive determination.  

I thank the Board for their review and recommendations on this years adaptive 
management measures.  Do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.    

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

Ryan Hennings  
Director, Fish and Wildlife Branch. 

 

Encl.,  

Adaptive provision documents  


